April 1, 2021

Garden Grove Police Department Attn: Lieutenant Ray Bex /Investigations Commander 11301 Acacia Parkway Garden Grove, CA 92840-5310

Re: FY 2021-26 Five-Year Agreement with the County of Orange

Dear Lieutenant Bex:

Enclosed are (3) three original sets of the Five-Year Agreement between the City of Garden Grove and the County of Orange, Sheriff-Coroner, to provide enhanced crime scene investigation and identification services. The Agreement covers services for the period July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2026. The total cost for the period of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 is \$633,970.

After the City Council approves the Five-Year Agreement, please obtain the necessary signatures on each of the three original sets and return them to me for completion of the approval process.

Please return Agreements to:

Orange County Sheriff's Department 320 N. Flower, Santa Ana, CA 92703

Attn: Luz Lopez / Financial Administrative Services – Law Enforcement Contracts.

If you have any questions, you may contact Luz Lopez, Contract Analyst at (714) 834-6025 or myself at (714) 834-6217.

Dwight Tipping, Contract Manager

Law Enforcement Contracts

cc: Tom DaRe, Chief of Police, GGPD
Director Bruce Houlihan, Crime Lab OCSD
Kim Brown, Assistant Director Crime Lab OCSD
Omar Lazo, Supervising Forensic Specialist, OCSD